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03D/TransportService/RMU/LB 
 
11th October 2023 
 
Dear Prospective Parents and Carers 
 
I am pleased to inform you that St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy will be operating a transport service for 
the 2024/25 Academic Year. Our school transport offer includes pickups from each of the schools in the 
Newman Catholic Collegiate, bringing students directly into St Margaret Ward Catholic Academy, next to the 
main reception. Students are then transported back to their drop off point at the end of the school day. 
 
The school transport offer has proven to be very popular this year as it provides peace of mind for parents 
and carers and allows students to travel safely into school with their peers. 
 
Please can I also take this opportunity to remind you that Secondary School applications should be made no 
later than Tuesday 31st October 2023. 
 
If you have any questions regarding school transport, the admissions process, or if you would like to book a 
tour during the school day, please do not hesitate to contact me. My email address is 
rmunden@smwca.org.uk  
 
I look forward to welcoming you and your child into the St Margaret Ward community in the near future.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Rebecca Munden 
Assistant Principal  
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